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Between-Meeting Council Actions
On November 15, 2017, Council unanimously approved 
the minutes for the 2017 fall Council meeting. All 
members voted.

Don’t close that MAC presentation or poster file on your 
computer just yet! Instead, turn it into an article and 
submit it to Archival Issues. Transforming your work from 
a presentation or a poster into an article is not as difficult 
as it may seem at first; the hard part is that initial creation.

If you did not present at MAC, consider changing 
a presentation you created for another conference, 
workshop, or even a class into an article. You could even 
write the article first and then turn it into a presentation! 
There are lots of options. And Archival Issues’ Editorial 
Board is here to help. After you submit your article, if it 
is accepted, one of our board members will work with you 
to polish your article.

If you have any questions about article ideas, transitioning 
your presentation or poster into an article, or submissions, 
please contact me, Alexandra A. A. Orchard, Archival 
Issues Editorial Board chair, at alexandra@wayne.edu. As 
a reminder, we encourage contributions from both new 
and experienced authors. 
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